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Looking for a meaningful way to help build Seneca’s future? Consider running for the Student

Governor position on the Board of Governors.

This unique and valuable opportunity will allow you to enhance your leadership skills while

serving as the student representative on Seneca’s board. The board is comprised of

members from the community, elected employees and a student representative elected by

the student body.

Some important dates:

Nominations open on Tuesday, March 8 and close on Wednesday, March 16

Voting will take place Wednesday, April 6 and Thursday, April 7

The Student Governor term runs from Sept. 1, 2022 to Aug. 31, 2023

Continue to check MySeneca for more information on the board election, including eligibility

requirements.
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